
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2025 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter is to inform you that we have been impacted by the PowerSchool Data Breach 
that occurred in December 2024. At this time we have notified our stakeholders and our 
insurance company and are awaiting further information from PowerSchool as to the 
impact the data breach has on our school. 

Regards, 

 

Dale Burk 
Director of Operations 
Idaho Arts Charter School 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DaleBut


